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CASA / DOTARS MEETING 
 

4 April 2003 
 
 
The meeting was held in Ken Matthews’ office in DoTARS. 
 
Present were: 
 
 Ken Matthews (Secretary, DoTARS) 
 Peter Yuile (Deputy Secretary, DoTARS) 
 Bruce Gemmell (Acting Director, CASA) 
 Jim Shirley (CASA) 
 
Following is the record of Ken Matthews’ briefing extracted from Bruce 
Gemmell’s diary: 
 
 




